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President’s Message 
Hi Everyone,  

Hope everyone had a great time at the Halloween 
event. We had a good time getting Chip out for his first time 
and a special thank you to Heike and Bob for putting it on. 

Our November 14th meeting was very special. It 
started with a great guided tour of the Broadmoor Carriage 
Museum, a quick lunch and at 1:00 Dr. Tom Burgess gave a 
fabulous talk about the Carriage Association of America and 
what it does. Then at 2:30 we planned out next years 
schedule. It looks a lot like last years with an extra Derby and 
a few more fun days. 

We hope we’ll see you at the upcoming Parker 
Christmas Carriage Parade on the 12th and our Christmas 
Party on the 13th. We always have a lot of fun at the party. 
Don’t forget to bring a gift to exchange 

  

Fred Wehrli 

W W W .CO LO R ADO DR IVIN G S O CI ETY . P BW OR KS.C O M  

It’s time to pay your CDS dues 
and renew your membership for 
the 2016 calendar year. 
Please print and fill out the form on the back page.   

Make your check payable to the Colorado Driving Society 

and mail to:             Colorado Driving Society  

   c/o Pat Lamprey 

   7231 Eaton Circle 

   Arvada, CO  80003 
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Date Day Event Organizer Clinician/Location 

1/7 Thu Board meeting – selection of officers NA NA 

1/9-23 

1/21-24 
15 days 

Fri-Sun 

National Western Stock Show: 

NWSS Draft Horse & Mule Show   

 NWSS 4655 Humboldt St. 

NWSS Events Center 

1/15-17 Fri-Sun Big Thunder Draft Horse Show in Loveland  Loveland ("The Ranch") 

2/6 Sat Beginner's Clinic Lani Piper Jim Rihanek 

2/11 Thu General membership meeting NA NA 

2/20 Sat Carriage Museum tour  (repeat visit) Susie Haszelbart Broadmoor, Colo. Sprgs 

3/10 Thu General membership meeting NA NA 

3/11-13 Fri-Sun Rocky Mountain Horse Expo Fred Wehrli NWSS complex, Denver 

3/19 Sat Ground driving clinic Lani Piper Jim Rihanek? 

3/26 Sat Easter Egg Hunt Nina Shilodon Indiana Horse Park, Arvada 

4/2 Sat Easter Egg Hunt – rain/snow date   “    “ 

4/9 Sat Harness care/cleaning & video party Sandy Clayton TBA 

4/14 Thu General membership meeting   

4/15-16 Fri-Sat Troyer Auction  Adams County Fairgrounds 

4/24 Sun Picnic drive/fun day   Salisbury 

5/12 Thu General membership meeting   

5/15 Sun Greenland Open Space drive #1 Bob Ripple Greenland 

5/21 Sat Cones & hazards day   Salisbury 

6/4 Sat Driving derby #1 Erik Jensen Salisbury 

6/5 Sun Derby rain date NA Salisbury 

6/9 Thu General membership meeting NA NA 

6/18 Sat Dressage clinic TBA Laura Ware 

7/14 Thu General membership meeting   

7/1516 Fri-Sat Troyer Auction NA Adams County Fairgrounds 

7/16 Sat 20 Mile House set-up day Susan Tyler Salisbury 

7/17 Sun 20 Mile House CDT Susan Tyler Salisbury 

8/11 Thu General membership meeting NA   

8/13 Sat Driving derby #2 Erik Jensen Salisbury 

8/27 Sat Blue Jeans Pleasure Show Susie Haszelbart Salisbury 

9/8 Thu General membership meeting NA   

9/10 Sat Picnic drive/fun day   Salisbury 

9/18 Sun Greenland Open Space drive #2 Bob Ripple Greenland 

9/30-10/1 Fri-Sat Troyer Auction NA Adams County Fairgrounds 

10/9 Sun Picnic drive /fun day   Salisbury 

10/13 Thu General membership meeting NA   

10/30 Sun Halloween fun day/ poker run Heike Bartlett Salisbury 

11/10 Thu General membership & Planning Meeting NA   

12/10 Sat Parker Christmas Carriage Parade NA Parker 

12/11 Sun CDS Christmas Party CDS Board NA 

Tentative Calendar - 2016 
Salisbury dates won't be confirmed till January.  Still waiting on confirmation from some organizers.
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Christmas Carriage Parade 
A Parker Holiday Favorite 

Dec. 12, 2015 at Noon 
Downtown Parker 

 
The Parker Christmas Carriage Parade is a valued tradition held annually in downtown Parker 

in celebration of the holiday season. The Town of Parker and the Colorado Driving Society  
present this exciting event on the second Saturday of December each year and the parade is 

free to attend. This year's parade theme is "A Storybook Christmas." 

Activities 

Come and experience that holiday feeling in the air and enjoy this all-equestrian parade made up of dozens of 
horse-drawn carriages, wagons, surreys and stagecoaches from across Colorado, all dressed up for the  
occasion. 
 
Spectators can also come early and stay after the parade to take in the holiday excitement as event-
goers enjoy holiday ice sculpting sponsored by Huntington Learning Center and Kneaders Bakery & 
Café and a petting zoo and pony rides sponsored by Swingle Lawn and Tree Landscape Care and 
Westerra Credit Union from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m.  The Home for the Holidays Winter Market will also be 
open from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. and of course, pictures with Santa are $5, cash only, sponsored by Au-
thentic Brazilian Jiu Jitsu from 1 p.m. to 3 p.m.!    
  
Limited Handicap-Accessible parking will be available at the Schoolhouse at Mainstreet, 19650 E. Mainstreet. 
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Annual CDS  
Christmas Party  

 1:00 pm Sunday, December 13,  
Franktown Fire Station 

1958 N. Hwy 83, Franktown, CO 80116 
1/2 block south of the intersection of Hwys 83 & 86 

Please join us  
for our annual Christmas party  

(and annual meeting) 
Food and Fun 

The Club will provide 
Baked Ham and Roast Turkey  

Plates and place settings  
Coffee and Punch 

Based on the first letter of your last name  
Bring a pot luck dish to share: 

A thru F   Salad  
G thru L   Potato Dish 

M thru R Vegetable  
S thru Z Dessert. 

We will have the gift exchange  

for those who want to participate! 

If you’re brave and feisty,  

you can participate in the party’s annual gift exchange.  

Bring a wrapped gift valued at $10-$15.  

Then be prepared to watch people “Exchange” gifts. 

 Please RSVP on or before December 5 

to Fred at wehrli@springmeadowfarm.com 

or call 303-688-0553 

So we can get a headcount.  
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Broadmoor Carriage Museum  
Dr. Tom Burgess, President of the Board of CAA, joined 
Members of CDS and RMCC gathered at the Penrose 
Heritage Museum, as the carriage museum is now 
called, in Colorado Springs.  Curator Jason Campbell  
graciously gave us a tour of some of the more notable 
exhibits. We then returned to the Firehouse to attend 
Dr. Burgess’ illustrated presentation about The Carriage 
Association of America and see some of their  
publications. 

The Colorado Driving Society recently became a chap-
ter of The Carriage Association of America and Tom 
presented a CAA banner to CDS President Fred Wehrli. 

In honor of the occasion, CAA has offered CDS mem-
bers a discounted rate to become members of CAA. 
The special $37.50 membership offer applies through 
December 15, 2015.  See page 6 for a  CAA membership 
application.  
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The Carriage Association of America 

For more than 50 years, the Carriage Association 
of America has helped keep our horse-drawn 
past alive. The association and it's members 
have studied, preserved, and shared the history 
and traditions of carriage driving. Through the 
CAA publications---The Carriage Journal maga-
zine, the biennial World on Wheels academic 
journal, and the various books and booklets---
and it's wide variety of meetings, learning week-
ends and symposia, CAA members and the gen-
eral public can learn about carriages, wagons, 
sleighs, harness, carriage-driving history, early 
American roads, traditional turnout and livery, 
restoration and conservation, carriage driving 
how-to and more. 

Above: Tom Burgess presents a CAA banner to CDS President Fred Wehrli. 
Below: CDS and RMCC members gather at the Penrose Heritage Museum in Colorado Springs.  
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Special offer for members of the Colorado Driving Society for one 

year CAA membership $37.50 effective through 12/15/2015.  
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a message from the CAA's  
president, Tom Burgess ... 

It's all good!  

Being from Virginia, the birthplace of eight 
presidents, I enjoyed touring a carriage mu-
seum with two presidential carriages in its 
collection. The Penrose Museum located next 
to the Broadmoor in Colorado Springs has 
many jewels gathered within its walls. 

William Henry Harrison's 1841 Williamsburg 
Brougham was part of history, as it was used 
in his inaugural parade. After giving the long-
est inaugural address of two hours, President 
Harrison, the ninth President of the United 
States, became the shortest-term president 
in office, as he died one month later of pneu-
monia. The 1862 Brewster C-Spring Victoria 
once belonged to President Chester A. Ar-
thur, the twenty-first president. Both of these 
vehicles provide studies that only original 
carriages can do. I would love for someone 
to photograph and publish a book of all of the 
Presidential carriages, their stories, and their 
current locations. 

Other vehicles of note among the thirty-one 
horse-drawn carriages included a two-
wheeled Brewster cart with mail hubs, an 
1890 Gentleman's Drag, and, not to be over-
looked, two Abbot-Downing Company historic 
pieces. These were an 1857 Concord Coach 
and an 1895 Yellowstone owned by "Buffalo 
Bill" Cody. Jason Campbell, the museum's 
curator, told stories of adventures on the 
stage coach and tips given to travelers of the 
day. I will cite several of these tips: Don't 
keep the stage waiting. Don't spit into the 
wind. Don't point out where murders have 
been committed, and if the team runs away, 
sit still and take your chances. 

So, why was I in Colorado? The CAA Board of 
Directors recently approved the Colorado 
Driving Society as one of two driving clubs to 
become new CAA Chapters. The other club is 
in Hawaii. I enjoy sharing the activities and 

 

Susie Haszelbart made this meeting happen 
 

the CDS president, about my interest in 
speaking. Soon I was on my way. Fred was 
instrumental in fulfilling the local logistics of 
the CAA Conference in Estes Park many 
years ago. 

Susie also made the arrangements with Ja-
son for us to visit the Penrose Museum. The 
Rocky Mountain Carriage Club joined with the 
CDS for the museum visit and then later for 
my presentation. Upon the conclusion of my 
talk, I presented to Fred the CAA banner and 
letter of chapter acceptance. Five club mem-
bers became new members of the CAA that 
day. Welcome, CAA friends! Let's hope we 
see the RMCC's application for board approv-
al in January. It's all good for me to be a part 
of bringing the CAA farther into the West. 

Many of you may remember Susie Haszelbart 
through her appearance at the CAA Carriage 
Festival or the Walnut Hill Driving Competi-
tion. I met her at the 2014 CAA Carriage Fes-
tival, where she was competing with her 
Haflinger put to a Brewster wicker carriage. 
She traveled two and a half days to join us 
and participated in the Ladies Wicker Park 
Phaeton Division. Commitment is Susie's 
middle name.  

Less than a month after hip surgery, long 
time CAA member Erik Jensen is back driving 
his four-in-hand of Hackney/Clyde horses. 
Here is a man who, along with his wife, Mary, 
has frequently traveled East with horses to 
CAA events since the 1980s. His carriage col-
lection ranges from a Park Drag to a racing 
sulky. The Jensens' daughter, Kris, with the 
assistance of Jennifer, prepared the team of 
horses for a two-hour drive through the 
beautiful Rocky Mountain scenery. It was a 
delightful day of CAA members enjoying a 
day of companionship and appreciating the 
joy of carriage driving.   

I left home with the goal to share through 
my presentation an understanding of the ac-
tivities "Inside the CAA." I returned home 
safely and, to quote Susie, "It's All Good." 

Carriage Association of America 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rvrjm1FBWImvKuJODVhmLz-oYJlEV7sBkyxL33BSzrvBpsuchER58N7ILRGCyFaydSN0IkHArj-XkPvxoTKYwy6DqExJ9QVR2gLUHK-sn_t21bYOTle9VEjZjZsnOT337qcDmJinDWg8r5ycWIUh_lawAXwsAa-H39cp0ktxktdoO7EY7EopZaiJ6aNuMx3d-Fytj34gFjzm5SRU5yGZaaGtbA01YEndf4JN
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rvrjm1FBWImvKuJODVhmLz-oYJlEV7sBkyxL33BSzrvBpsuchER58N7ILRGCyFaydSN0IkHArj-XkPvxoTKYwy6DqExJ9QVR2gLUHK-sn_t21bYOTle9VEjZjZsnOT337qcDmJinDWg8r5ycWIUh_lawAXwsAa-H39cp0ktxktdoO7EY7EopZaiJ6aNuMx3d-Fytj34gFjzm5SRU5yGZaaGtbA01YEndf4JN
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Friday, January 22, 12 PM  
D31. Draft/Mule Team Log Skid Race  
M32. Open Donkey Hunter Under Saddle  
D33. Mare Cart  
M34. Youth Mule Hunter Under Saddle  
M35. Open Mule Pleasure Driving Hitch  
M36. Amateur Mule Hunter Under Saddle  
D37. Working Team  
M38. Junior Mule Hunter Under Saddle  
D39. Amateur Team  
M40. Senior Mule Hunter Under Saddle  
M41. Senior Mule English Pleasure  
D42. Unicorn Gelding Hitch  
M43. Open Donkey Barrel Race  

Friday, January 22, 7 PM (Ticket)  
D78A Draft/Mule Feed Team Race - Section A  
M44. Open Mule Barrel Race  
D45. Open 6-Horse Hitch - Heat A  
M46. Senior Mule Western Pleasure  
D47. Unicorn Mare Hitch  
D48. Light Weight Pull  

Saturday, January 23, 9 AM  
M49. Open Mule Obstacle Driving Single  
M50. Open Mule Obstacle Driving Team  
D51. Draft Obstacle Driving Hitch  
M52. Youth Mule Barrel Race  
M53. Open Mule Keyhole Race  
M54. Open Donkey Western Pleasure  

Saturday, January 23, 1 PM (Ticket)  
D78B Draft/Mule Feed Team Race - Section B  
D55. Ladies Cart  

M56. Open Mule Costume  
D57. Gelding Team  
M58. Open Mule Pleasure Driving Single  
D59. Mare Team  
D60. 4-Horse Gelding Hitch  
D61. Middle Weight Pull  

Saturday, January 23, 7 PM (Ticket)  
D78C Draft/Mule Feed Team Race - Section C  
D62. Mens Cart  
M63. Open Mule Pole Bending  
D64. Open 6-Horse Hitch - Heat B  
M65. Open Mule Parade Hitch  
D66. Ladies Team  
M67. Open Donkey Pleasure Driving Single  

Sunday, January 24, 9 AM  
D68. Junior Cart 12-14  
M69. Youth Mule Western Pleasure  
D70. Junior Cart 15-18  
M71. Junior Mule Western Pleasure  
M72. Amateur Mule Western Pleasure  
D73. Junior Driving Team 12-14  
M74. Youth Mule Pleasure Driving Single  
D75. Junior Driving Team 15-18  
M76. Open Mule Drive & Ride  
D77. 4-Horse Mare Hitch  

Sunday, January 24, 1 PM (Ticket)  
D78. Draft/Mule Feed Team Race - Final  
D79. Classic Cart  
M80. Open Mule Cones & Barrels  
D81. 8-Horse Hitch  
D82. Heavy Weight Pull  

Draft Horse & Mule Show in the Events Center Arena  

n a t i o n a l w e s t e r n . c o m  

If you haven’t managed to get to the Stock Show 
yet, check it out! Horses, cattle, sheep, swine, goats, 
llamas, chickens, ducks, rabbits and herd dogs, its all 
there.   Go to the website for the full schedule of 
events. There are shuttles that run all day between 
the parking lots and the Events Center.  

You only need a grounds pass for most of the events 
listed below, and you also need a ticket where not-
ed. Be sure to go down into the barns to see the 
animals close up. The animals move in and out 
based on the schedule. The horse barn is below the 
events center arena.  Go down to the paddock to 
watch horses warm up before their event.  

Below is a list of driving events and other draft 
horse and mule events. You might also enjoy the 
Grand Pris, Gamblers Choice and Dancing Horses. 

n a t i o n a l w e s t e r n . c o m  n a t i o n a l w e s t e r n . c o m  n a t i o n a l w e s t e r n . c o m  

Tickets 

The National 

Western 

Complex is 

located just 

east of I-25 

on I-70 and 

is easily  

accessible 

by taking 

the Brighton 

Blvd. or  

Coliseum 

exits.  
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1. Guidelines for organizers, a sample budget, and  

reimbursement forms are available on the CDS web 

site.  They’re on the right hand side in the 

“Documents” section below the newsletters. 

Three months before your event, submit a budget to 

the CDS board.*  No publicity for an event will be 

released until 

3. Two and a half months before your event, submit a 

description of the event to the newsletter editor.* 

Include title, date, time, location, rain date, fees, 

organizer, details of the event, closing date for en-

tries & where to send fee & registration. (Please 

send content with minimal formatting. We’ll take 

care of the layout. ) 

4. If you need help recruiting volunteers, contact the 

volunteer coordinator* with a list of the volunteers 

you need (set-up, scribe, timer etc.) .   

5. After your event, please send results and a report to 

the newsletter editor.*  

6. Sending photos is highly encouraged. 

7. If you incur an expense that needs to be repaid out 

of the club’s checkbook you must provide a receipt. 

There is a form available for this on the website, and 

we will have them at the membership meetings.  

Items that are donated require a receipt for the  

value of the item and the word “Donated” written on 

the receipt for tax purposes. This can include a 

judge’s fee if the judge normally charges but  

chooses to donate the service to CDS. 

*See committee chairmen below on this page. 

Colorado Driving Society 

Board Members 

Pat Lamprey ............ serving through 2015 

Fred Wehrli .............. serving through 2015 

Marie Harrity ........... serving through 2016 

Debbie Terry ............ serving through 2016 

Sandra Clayton ........ serving through 2017 

Susan Tyler .............. serving through 2017 

Cathy Allen-Shinn .... serving through 2017 

 

Officers 

President:  Fred Wehrli             (303) 688-0553  

Vice-President: Cathy Allen-Shinn   (303)-660-9567 

Treasurer:          Marie Harrity           (720) 982-7933  

Secretary:  Pat Lamprey            (303) 429-7525 

 

Committee Chairmen 

Education: Cathy Allen-Shinn (303)-660-9567 

Equipment:  Marie Harrity (720) 982-7933  

Event Coordinator:  Pat Lamprey  (303) 429-7525 

Marketing: Debbie Terry (303) 688-3266 

Membership:  Sandy Clayton (303) 646-3595 

Social Media: Al Senzamici (719) 749-2439  

Website: Pat Lamprey (303) 429-7525 

Volunteer Coordinator: Susan Tyler  (303) 232-1742 

Newsletter Editor: Susan Tyler  (303) 232-1742 

Advertisements 

Driving Lines is a monthly publication of the Colorado Driving Society. 

Charges for each issue Members   Non-Members 

Ads up to 50 words         Free            $10.00 

Ads over 50 words, 
up to a quarter page       Free             $20.00 

Half Page  $12.00        $30.00 

Full Page     $24.00        $48.00 

  

Charges for one year… Members   Non-Members 

Business Card    $ 30.00   $ 60.00 

Half Page  $100.00  $140.00 

A member may run a maximum of two free ads per month as 

described above. Each ad will run in two consecutive issues 

unless specified otherwise. 

Please submit ads as follows: 

1. Send your ad by email to SusanHTyler@gmail.com 

Send the text for your ad in the email message  

or attach a “Word” document.  

For a logo or pictures attach .jpg or .png files. 

2. Also send by US Mail  

to Susan Tyler, 755 Vista Lane, Lakewood, CO 80214 

 a check made out to Colorado Driving Society  

 your name and phone number 

 a paper copy of your ad 

 the ad size, frequency, and month the ad will start. 

Questions? call 303-232-1742 

Please have your ads in by the 15th  of the month previous  to 

the issue in which you want your ad to appear. 

Reminders for Event Organizers: 



P a g e  1 0                                   D r i v i n g  L i n e s               D e c e m b e r  2 0 1 5  

 

 Miniature Buckboard for Sale   Miniature Buckboard perfect for parades and events. 

Can be driven as single or pair. Both shafts included. Back seat included but not painted.  $700.00.  
Call 303 909-7110 or email piperlady_2000@yahoo.com 

CDS Polo Shirts  
make great Christmas Gifts! 

To special order for Christmas: 
Send an email by noon Saturday, Dec. 5  

to Susie at Septemberranch@wildblue.net 

Tell her the size, color and number of shirts  

you want. Your shirts will be delivered on  

Sunday, December 13 at the Franktown Firehouse 

(see page 4 about the CDS Christmas party.)  

Bring a check made out to Colorado Driving Society  

in the amount of $20 for each shirt ordered. 

All shirts will have the logo embroidered in black. 

Sizes: XS, S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL, 4XL, 5XL, 6XL 

Colors: 

 
 
 
 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
*If you had your heart set on a shirt of a darker color, we can place another order on  
January 15 for delivery on February 11, just in time for the driving season! 

If there are orders for at least 5 shirts in each batch, we can order a batch of darker colored 
shirts with white logo, as well as a batch of the lighter colored shirts (shown above) with 
black logo.  Watch for this in the next issue of Driving Lines. 

$20 
priced  
at cost! 

100% ringspun cotton piqué 

Logo embroidered in black* 

Topstitching throughout 

Three-button placket 

Horn-style buttons 

Sideseamed 

Sizes: XS-6XL   

mailto:piperlady_2000@yahoo.com
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Elizabeth Country Corner 

CDS members receive 5% off all purchases 

ROCKY MOUNTAIN CARRIAGE SALES 
Your Headquarters for Carriages, Harness & Accessories serving the Western United States 

For the very finest Synthetic Harness & Accessories, Minis to Draft, Pleasure, Work & Competition.  All Harness measured to 

fit. For over 1000 items to choose from, visit our web site: rockymountaincarriagesales.com 

All Harness & Carriages Amish Made in the USA 

Building Carriages for over 30 years 

Bird-in-Hand 

Carriages 

Bellcrown 

Carriages USA 

Jack & Sassy wish you a 

very Merry Christmas and 

a Happy and Prosperous 

New Year. 

A genuine thank you to 

all of my loyal and new 

customers for your  

purchases in 2015 

Jack Bloss 

Carriage Association of America: 

Certified Driver Training 

Rocky Mountain Carriage Sales 

Berthoud, CO 

Contact Jack for….free consultations for 

evaluating your horse & equipment; cus-

tom sizing your horse to a vehicle or cus-

tom fitting a harness to your horse.  Ben-

efit from Jack’s 30 years of experience: 

call for reasonably priced lessons and 

clinics. 
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COME JOIN US !!!  INTERESTED IN CARRIAGE DRIVING ? 

Join us! 

COLORADO DRIVING SOCIETY MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION / RENEWAL 

Please print.    

Name:____________________________________________________________ 

Address:__________________________________________________________ 

City:________________________________ State:_____ Zip Code________________ 

Phone: 

Home:(____)_____________Work: (_____)____________Cell: (_____)______________ 

Email ______________________________________   

Please send my newsletter     by email        by US mail (Add $10 to membership fee)  

How did you hear about the Colorado Driving Society?       Friend   Internet   

 Website   Flyer   Horse Expo   Facebook   other ______________________ 

 Please have someone call me.  

I am interested in: 

    Learning to Drive  

    Clinics  

    Shows 

    Combined Driving  

    Picnic Drives, Fun Days 

    Pleasure driving 

    Dressage for Carriage Driving 

    Marathon, Hazards, Cones 

    Volunteering 

    Other___________ 

�  $25  Individual Membership   Complete the form above.  Make checks payable to: Colorado Driving Society  

�  $30  Family Membership    Mail form with check to:   Colorado Driving Society 

�  $0 to receive newsletter by email           c/o Pat Lamprey 

�  +$10 to receive newsletter by US mail           7231 Eaton Circle 

              Arvada, CO 80003 

Colorado Driving Society 

755 Vista Lane 

Lakewood, CO  80214 


